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MUSICAL THEA

Affiliated to the National Dramatic & Operatic Association !
Registered Charity No. 1089589 ;

Hon. President Mr. Roy Hudd

To : The Felixstowe Town Council Date : 28th March 2020

We would like to put on record our thanks to the Town Council for their grant
awarded to us of £400 for the purchase of a portable bluetooth amplifier.

We were pleased to achieve a large discount off the retail price of this item, which
resulted in a surplus of £61.00

On confirmation from the Felixstowe Town Council that we could use the surplus for
other projects, we have decided to purchase some display boards to advertise our
future productions.

The above amplifier has been hugely beneficial in improving the intensity of our
rehearsals, resulting in us achieving complicated choreography, and much improved

choral work.

Our objectives overall, although amateur in status, is to produce professional shows
for the benefit of the inhabitants of Felixstowe and surrounding areas.

We wanted our next production to be one that we would be especially proud of, as we
were returning to The Spa Pavilion after a gap of 8§ years !

Sadly because of the coronavirus situation our show "Bless em all" which was due to
be performed on May 11th 2020 at the Spa, has had to be postponed.

However we intend to carry on with show, at some future date, after the present crisis
is over.

Felixstowe Musical Theatre was formed in 1966, and in 2001 became a registered
Charity.

In 1998 Roy Hudd became our president, but as you may know he recently died,
which of course was very sad news for the society.

For over 50 years we have staged Musicals, Concerts, and Reviews, and with a
dedicated membership we look forward to the future with confidence.

Thank you once again for your help and support.
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